
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING OF FEBRUARY 4, 2015

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  that the Signal Hill Civil Service Commission 

meeting scheduled for  February 4, 2015  is adjourned to  February 5,  201 5  at 5: 45  p.m. , 

due to a lack of quorum.

All interested parties are invited to attend the  February 5,  2015  meeting to be held 

 in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 2175 Cherry Avenue, Signal Hill, CA 

90755.  

Posted this 29th day of January 2015.

______________________________
Mary Gilmore
Commission Secretary


